City of
TUSCALOOSA

December 19, 2016

Nikita N. Irons

Regional Inspector General for Audit
75 Spring Street, SouthWest

Room 330

Atlanta, GA 30303

Ms. Irons,

The City of Tuscaloosa respectfully concurs with the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) Office of Inspector General’s audit report for review of the City’s
Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery Funds of no findings and no
recommendations.

Additionally, the City appreciates the mission and objectives of HUD Office of Inspector

General to ensure that federal funds are appropriately spent on eligible activities that
provide the maximum benefit for those most severely affected in disasters and otherwise.

Singerely,

-

WaI‘ter Maddox
Mayor
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